
 
 
 
Middlewich and the Great War Centenary Project, call for poems! 
 

The Roll of Honour 
Middlewich and the Great War 1914 – 19 

 
Here is the draft document of the updated Middlewich Roll of Honour. We’ve re-typed it and cross 
checked everything so we hope that all the names are now present. 
 

There are poems all throughout the booklet, pieces of short poetry that say something of 
pride, bravery. Perhaps for the modern version of this booklet a piece of poetry that 
reflects what you think of the Great War. 

 
The Roll of Honour tells us about: 

 The efforts of the towns people and what they thought of the people serving 

 The fallen who are all on our Town Memorial 

 The Honours – Recognised bravery of our towns people 

 Prisoners of War and where they were held 

 Overseas Hospitals 

 Women’s Auxiliary Army Corps – Overseas 

 Q.M.A.A.C – Overseas (Queen Mary's Auxiliary Army Corps) 

 Roll call of the men in service 
 
The Roll of Honour will be reprinted for the Sunday 11th November Remembrance Sunday and will 
be given out to the community free, exactly as the original one was.  
 

I’m looking for short poems written by the community to go into the publication, if you’d 
like to be involved please send in your work by the 22nd October. 
 
 

Kerry Kirwan BA (Hons) 
Heritage Development Officer 
Middlewich Town Council & Middlewich Heritage Trust 
Room 1, Town Hall 
Victoria Building, Lewin Street 
Middlewich 
CW10 9AS 
01606 833434 
 


